Job Opening: Police Officer

The Town of Spruce Pine is accepting applications for a Police Officer at the Spruce
Pine Police Department. The position will perform a wide variety of services directly and
indirectly related to the enforcement of law, maintaining peace and dignity of the
community and assisting the public.

Applicants must have a high school diploma/GED or greater, must have completed
basic law enforcement training and possess a BLET certificate, a valid driver’s license,
and have completed requirements established by the NC Justice Training and
Standards Commission for certified law enforcement officers.

Hiring range for this position is $39,530.40 - $45,274.32

How to Apply

Applications can be picked up and returned to the Spruce Pine Town Hall - 11050 S.
226 Hwy Spruce Pine, NC 28777. For more information or questions call Police Chief,
Kasey Cook at (828)-385-1491.

Closing date — 02/15/2025

The Town of Spruce Pine is an Equal Opportunity Employer.



